
 

          

                 

 

UN CONVENTION ARTICLE 17: 

You have the right to get information that is important to your well-

being, from radio, newspapers, books, computers and other 

sources. Adults should make sure that the information you are 

getting is not harmful, and help you find and understand the 

information you need. 

 

Forward March! 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back! 

We hope you had a lovely and restful Easter.  The Spring Term was very 
busy but exciting and fun and the music concert evening was a huge success 
with £285 being raised. I know that Mrs Swindells and all the staff are so 
grateful, and we cannot wait to buy the new musical instruments for all the 
children. Thank you for all your support in making the Spring term so 
successful. 

We are all looking forward to another exciting term and we hope you and your 
children will enjoy the topics and learning that will take place over the next 
few months. The curriculum learning journeys from each class will give you 
more information about this and will also give you some important notes to 
remember throughout the term. Please do also use the school website for 
further information. 

Over the Easter break we had a huge UV protective canopy erected on the 
school field for the children to be able to seek shade under in the glorious 
summer we are hoping for! It was certainly used well for the first week with 
the hot sun and this week ……. Well it was used to shelter from the rain!! 
Fingers crossed for more sun soon! 

 



 

     

We started this term with playtime training for our lunch time supervisors and 
a very special team of Year 4 and Year 5 pupils. They will be assisting with 
new playtime games and activities which they are all very excited about. The 
PAL team (playtime activity leaders) will be on the playground leading new 
games over lunchtimes and deciding on new equipment and ideas to 
introduce. Well done all you were great this week!  

 

 

Congratulations to our House Point Badge winners this Month ! 

   

   



 

     

    

 

 
Summer Fayre and Sports Day 29th June 2018 

 

 
On May 8th after school 3-4pm we need your ideas to help us make this 

year’s summer fayre as exciting and as successful as last years! All ideas are 
welcome, any help gratefully received. 
 
This is an excellent event to have lots of fun at whilst raising funds for the 
added extras for the pupils. Over the last couple of years, the funds have 
been used for 30 new laptops, developments in the enquiry centre, new 
playground design at the front of the school and a wonderful climbing wall to 
mention but a few! 
 
This year we would like to raise money to support the development of a multi-
sensory nature and wild life area for all children in the school, with trails, 
wildlife boxes and observations tables. 



 

     

 
To ensure another successful event and to make helping out enjoyable for all 
involved we would like to  ask for parents to help support different stalls by 
taking turns to run these, for parents to help source ideas and prizes for stalls 
etc..  
 
PLEASE do come along on the 8th May to share any ideas or contacts you 
may have. Children welcome too!  

 
 

Thanks for taking the time to read this month’s newsletter. If you would like to 
discuss any items from the newsletter in more detail, please do not hesitate to 
come and see me, my door is always ‘Open’.  

 
Mrs Nicky Metcalfe 

 
Head Teacher

 


